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WHO TO CONTACT IF 
YOU HAVE A CONCERN 

ABOUT A CHILD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

If you are worried about a 

child's safety, please do not 

hesitate to contact any of 

the Designated 

Safeguarding 

Leads straight away. 
 
 
 
 

The following members of 

staff are Designated 

Safeguarding Leads for 

Derry Hill Primary School: 

Mrs Roberts (DSL) 

Mrs Davis (DDSL) 

Mr West (DDSL) 

Mrs Misselbrook 
(DDSL) 

Mrs Asfaw (DDSL) 

They can be contacted via 

the school office 

admin@derryhill.wilts.sch.

uk  or by telephone on 

01249 812139. 

********************** 

For a copy of our school’s 

Child Protection and 

Safeguarding 2022 Policy, 

please visit our school 

website 

https://www.derryhillschoo

l.co.uk/  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to our Spring Term Safeguarding Newsletter.  In this Newsletter, you will 
find information about Roblox, the NSPCC Listen Up, Speak Up programme, an 
Emoji Dictionary and much more. We have also included information and support 
on our PSHE discussions in school this term linked to harmful medicines. We hope 
this newsletter provides some useful information and support.  
 
Kind regards 
Hayley Roberts 
 

Roblox 
A number of our learners enjoy playing games on Roblox and on the 

whole this is a safe platform. However, we have been notified that there 
is a new game called ‘The Game’. As part of this game learners are asked 
to hurt themselves to gain points and move on levels. Please find a link 

from Internet Matters that provides a parent / carer guide to Roblox and 
how you can keep your child safe.   https://bit.ly/3ltxsTe 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you suspect a child is being abused or is in any danger of being abused please 
contact a Designated Safeguarding Lead or any member of staff. 

 
You can also contact the Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on:  

0300 456 0108 
If a child is in immediate danger, call the Police immediately on 999. 
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NSPCC – Listen Up, Speak Up 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Emoji Dictionary  

 
Emoji’s are becoming an increasingly common method of communication for everybody. Emoji’s are simple to 

understand, quick to type and can get the tone of the message across. In order to help safeguard our learners it 
is not only important to understand the language they use but also the potential emoji’s they may use. The 

Children’s Society have put together a list of emoji’s for professionals and parents to be aware of. 
 

https://bit.ly/3TvCT0P 
 

 
 
 
 

To start the year the NSPCC has unveiled their new 
‘Listen Up, Speak Up’ campaign, aimed at giving adults 
practical advice, about how to address concerns about a 
child. From April 2021 to March 2022 the NSPCC 
Helpline spoke 8,347 times with adults, compared to 
7,338 in the same period for the previous year. 
 
The new NSPCC campaign, is designed for these 
situations, If interested please follow the link below: 
https://bit.ly/3TuzL51 
 

Jack Changes the Game – a new resource for 5 – 8 year olds 

CEOP have released a new learning activity and picture book (PDF) for 5 to 8 year olds which can be used in 
the classroom or be used by parents / carers at home. The book is all about online friends and how 
online friends are not always as they seem. 
 
You can see all the resources for free download HERE. 
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Bullying  
 

Bullying exists across all of society, be it at work, within families or in public spaces. The intense pressure to fit 
within a certain box, or to be liked or adored by your peer base is the overriding drive of many learners. 
 
Thousands of days of teaching time are lost to bullying, through learner absences. Learners who are bullied will 
often hide it from parents and teachers, concerned with feeling weak or helpless, at a time in their lives when 
they’re increasingly being encouraged to stand on their own two feet. As such they may shy away from those who 
can help. The NSPCC has published a page on their site dedicated to helping you detect those warning signs which 
can be so vital when dealing with these issues. To find out more please follow the link below: 
 
https://bit.ly/2SajKSg 
 

 
 
 
 

PSHE – Medicines and child safety 
 
Medicines and vitamins help families feel well and stay well, but children are curious; to keep them safe, parents and 
caregivers must practice safe medicine storage. Always put every medicine and vitamin away every time you use it, 
including those you use every day.  The following tips can help families to stay safe: 

 

 Store medicines in a safe location that is too high for young children to reach or see.  

 Never leave medicines or vitamins out on a kitchen counter or at a sick child’s bedside, even if you have to 
give the medicine again in a few hours. 

 Always relock the safety cap on a medicine bottle. If it has a locking cap that turns, twist it until you hear 
the “click” or until you can’t twist anymore.  

 Tell children what medicine is and why you must be the one to give it to them. They should never take 
medicine from a friend.   

 Never tell children medicine is a treat so they’ll take it, even if your child doesn’t like to take his or her 
medicine. Remind babysitters, houseguests, and visitors to keep purses, bags, or coats that have medicines 
in them up and away and out of sight when they’re in your home. 
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